
Letting our wildflowers 
grow for nature 

We are making a change for nature.
Working with wildlife and letting our wild plants 
grow, helps not only the wildflowers and fungi, 

but also the bees, birds and butterflies.

In our wildflower-focused approach, we are being sensible 
about safety and framing our verges and green spaces with a 
shorter cut where needed. 

By cutting less and later, we can let wild plants get a head start. 
So, just sit back and watch the flowers grow. 

We’re taking part in Plantlife’s No Mow May 
movement (and beyond!) by following the road 
verge and green space best practice guidance.

For more information visit  
joinplantlife.org/road-verges-and-greenspaces

We are nurturing nature by:
- 	 Letting our wildflowers 		
	 complete their full cycle

- 	 Cutting and collecting the grass,  	
	 just twice a year

- 	 Making long-term management 	
	 commitments for nature and 	
	 climate

Wildflower-rich habitats are 
amazing spaces that can:
- 	 Improve biodiversity

- 	 Store carbon

- 	 Improve air quality

- 	 Benefit our physical and mental 	
	 wellbeing


